Letter of Agency

December 27, 2006

We, the undersigned, Venstar Inc., hereby authorize Stanley Zubiel to act on our behalf in all
matters relating to all processes required for FCC certification of our devices.

Any and all acts carried out by the above agent on our behalf shall have the same effects as
acts of our own.

This authorization is valid for one year from the date above.
We also certify that neither the applicant nor any party to the application is subject to a denial
of Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug
Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. §862 because of a conviction for possession or distribution of
a controlled substance.
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please contact us.
Sincerely,

C v S
Name Corey McTigue
Title Engineering Manager
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